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Ransom Canyon City Council Meeting Minutes 

Special Meeting – Wednesday, May 18, 2011 

LP&L Water Operations Center, 402 Municipal Drive, Lubbock, TX 

 

 

 

 

 

In attendance at the briefing from the City of Lubbock on the Water Supply and Demand Update, 

Drought Contingency Plans were:  Robert Englund, Jack Randorff, Jana Trew, Harold Needham, Murvat 

Musa, Aubrey Spear, Sandra Offutt, and Mike Arismendez.   

 

Aubrey briefed the council on Lubbock’s current supply and demand for water and what is expected 

for this summer.  Also included in the briefing were the four water drought stages.  As a wholesale 

customer, Ransom Canyon would be subject to all the same restrictions as City of Lubbock residents.  

We are currently in Stage 1 restrictions.  See attached presentation for details of the briefing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These minutes were approved on the 14
th

 day of June 2011 

 

        APPROVED: 

 

        ____________________________ 

        Robert Englund, Mayor 

ATTEST: 

 

 

___________________________ 

Murvat Musa, City Secretary 


